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I am pleased to extend warm greetings to our
Hindu Community as we celebrate Hindu Heritage Month.

This November, Ontario celebrates the many contributions
Hindu Canadians have made to this great province. I thank
the Hindu Federation for hosting this month’s festivities. This is an
excellent opportunity for young Hindu Canadians and Ontarians of all
cultural backgrounds to learn more about Hindu culture and traditions,
and of the important role Hindu Canadians have played, and
continue to play, in building our province and our country.

As we move to get Ontario back on track, multicultural organizations
such as yours will play a vital role in ensuring the success of our
emergence from this unprecedented challenge.

I hope you have a meaningful and memorable celebration.
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